
 

  

 Newsletter Friday 27th April 2018 
Menu Week: Week beginning 30th April will be Week 2 
 

The Russell House Ofsted Report can now be found on our school website 
(please look under the Russell House ‘tab’, then the Ofsted ‘tab’) 

www.wfs.worcs.sch.uk 
 
Please remember we are a ‘No Nuts’ school. Please do not send in packed lunches, cakes, 

peanut butter sandwiches etc that contain any sort of nuts, thank you. 
Your support in this matter is very much appreciated. 

 
 
Positive Handling Training Course for Parents -  DATE CHANGE 

Apologies, but the dates for the positive handling training for parents has changed.   
The new dates are:  Thursday 14th & Friday 15th June 2018. 
If you are interested, could you please complete the reply slip at the end of the 
newsletter as soon as possible to secure a place and return it to Bev Cooper, Pupil and 
Family Support Manager, thank you. 
 

11G News 
 
11G are busy planning for our upcoming residential in May. We have been writing our kit 
lists and activity plans, choosing who to share a room with and planning the route to 
Wingate. 

  
 
 
 
 

 
9B Food Tech News 

 
This week some of the students from 9B have been investigating labour saving 
devices in the kitchen. They produced an amazing breakfast of blueberry pancakes 
on the pancake maker, crispy bacon on the electric grill and fresh orange juice on 
the food processor. Delicious! We then sat down as a family and enjoyed our hard 
work. What a lovely way to experience our learning. Well done! 

 
    
    
    
    
   
 

http://www.wfs.worcs.sch.uk/


 

 
Speech and Language Team Top Tip for understanding your child. 

 
Worcestershire Speech 

and Language Therapy  
 

 
@SLT_Worcs 

 

 

 
  
 

 

 

 

http://www.hacw.nhs.uk/our-services/speech-language-therapy/childrens/resources/ 

 

 

 

*************************************************************************** 

I / We are interested in attending the Positive Handling Training for Parents Course on 

Thursday 14th & Friday 15th June 2018. 

 

Parent / Carer Name …………………………………………………………………………………………(Please print) 

 

Pupil Name ……………………………………………………………………………………………………….(Please print) 

 

 

*************************************************************************** 

MAY 

4 MAPLE ASSEMBLY  

4 YEW and ELM Class ONLY – Pyjama Day!!! 

7 MAY DAY – School closed to pupils 

10 Introduction to Signalong at Russell House 

11 ASH ASSEMBLY 

14 -16 11G Wingate Residential Trip 

18 CHESTNUT ASSEMBLY 

25 BIRCH ASSEMBLY 
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